
August 4, 1982

Leon G. Billings
Executive Director
Democattic Senatorial Campgågn Committee
400 North Capitol Street, Suite 119
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Leon:

Thank you for your memorandum on The 51 Club.

Please find enclosed a list of the names and addresses of the
staff in Senator Tsongas' office. I hope it will help in your
recruitment efforts.

If I can be of any further help, please contact me at 224-2742.

Sincerely,

Dennis R. Kanin -

Administrative Admistant to
U.S. Senator Paul Tsongas
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